
National Holiday - Mexico - September 16th 

 

Dear Partner, 

Please be advised that Monday, September 16th is a national holiday in Mexico in celebration of our 

Independence Day.  

On this day, all offices and customs agencies will be closed, and the country will generally be 

operating at a slower pace. 

We kindly recommend arranging any urgent shipments in advance to avoid delays.  

However, our team will remain reachable via mobile phones for any critical matters. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Best regards, 
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